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Board Meeting 
September 27, 2016
Minutes 
1. Call to Order by E DelliQuadri at 5:10 PM:

2. Attendance: C. Haas, E DelliQuadri, B. Ghent, PJ. Jenick, T. Herbst, J. Jett, P. Miller
3. Approval of Agenda: Motion by PJ. Jenick, Second by B. Ghent - Passed: Unanimous
4. Approval of Minutes from October 31, 2016. : Motion by C. Hoss, Second by B. Ghent - Passed: Unanimous
5. President’s Report by Esther DelliQuadri 
a. Discuss new CO scenario

b. Discuss upcoming clinics 
6. Financial Report by Treasurer, Pat Miller 
a. $31,918 in checking account

i. Motion to accept by PJ Jenick, Second by B. Ghent - Passed: Unanimous 

b. Non-Profit status has been revoked; filing has been made for reinstatement. 

7. TD Report, by Brad Ghent  Clinic agenda items
a. Not many new candidates J. Gay possibly Leah from the south, Looking for more.
b. Masters J, Beckos, R. Rupert L is on the path with JA 2 
c. Objective to improve point of contact for TD 

i. Suggestions from PJ Jenick 

1. Race Organizers must be more proactive to reach out to TDs early on. If TD not reachable, contact B. Ghent 

2. Stress early TD contact in CR class 

3. Both way communication is critical 

4. Communication should take place soon after individual confirmation of assignment 

d. RMISA Colleges need TD for Regional USSA event. It is now on the calendar
8. Web Report, John Jett

a. John did the overhaul in April of web site & added a Facebook page 

i. Many thanks to John Jett for a beautiful job on the new web page & Facebook page 
b.  Need graphic artist for redo of logo 

i. P. Miller volunteered to explore assistance

9. Advisory Committee Report, by Ken Gay 
a. K. Gay not present with report.  

b. Ken wanted to pass along that he had a good spring meeting with positive response 

c. PJ Jenick reminded everyone that SSCV is providing the opportunity for shadowing 

i. 3 days early racing in November 17, 18 , 19 – Open Invitation 
ii. On hill with CC, CR, TD & RA shadow also available 
iii. Will provide lift ticket and free lunch

d. J. Jett will post on the website 
10. Clinics:

a. Location & Cost: La Quinta 
i. Cost of La Quinta may be higher, negotiations still in progress

1. Determination made to keep clinic at La Quinta, even at increased price Motion to accept by PJ Jenick, Second by J. Jett, Unanimous 
2. Next year look earlier for better price Suggestions are CMC-Breckenridge, SSCV Academy, Keystone Conference Center, Copper Mountain

b. CO online/download clinic

i. PPT & Study Guide on line

1. Print out, fill in, submit

2. How and when to accept to give credit for CO

3. Offered by USSA continuously

4. New Edition will go up on the website by Sept 1 
c. Approved SSCV $5.00 CO clinic. On line clinic in house 

d. New educational material on RMSRO website Oct 1
i. CO Clinic
a. $10 and form not required to be filled out for class attendance
b. Clinic Fees will remain the same

c. New email address CO-OnLine@RMSRO.ORG  (on-line CO only)
d. Fill out on line & Save to email 

e. On line CO is no charge 

ii. CO is still a Prerequisite for all other clinics:
a. If you don't email the form you can still fill it out and take to registration for credit 
e. Vola/Split-Second training. 2 separate clinic to replace data management which is now gone.

i. Prerequisite to all day RA class 

ii. Data Management (DM) is now Race Results Software (RRS) 

iii. Split Second and Vola clinic are 2 separate clinics.  Schedule 1 in afternoon & 1 in evening so someone can sign up for both. 
iv. Option to offer mentors for RRS, as an option for the preresequisite for RA if we don't get instructors or 5 people to sign up for either clinic.
f. There will be no TC 3 clinic this year. 

g. Offer CC, potential on snow session.

i. Venue may be available at Copper - Potential instructors: R. Rupert & D. Bristol 

ii. Like to move forward but limited with time frame.  Copper schedule would be AM Classroom, Noon  Snow, PM Review and Test 

h. Satellite Clinic - Working on Referee at Copper 3:00 -6:30 PM, Nov 1 & 2.  Before our clinic weekend, but there is a race scheduled to start on 11/4 and they need to certify new officials. Teacher Darlene Nolting & Esther.  Both attending the FIS update
i. Satellite Clinic – Vail CE Nov 8. Karen & Brad Ghent instructor.
j. Satellite Clinic – Telluride – J. Jett 

k. Roaring Fork Clinic – No Report

l. T. Herbst will contact volunteers to teach: 

i. Esther not available for clinic date

ii. PJ. Jenick Ref & CR 

iii. TC1 T. Herbst 

iv. RA & RRS – Maren & Eileen

v. TD Update B. Ghent

vi. C. Hoss available both weekends 

vii. Coaches Clinic – Nov 11 Copper for the USSA coaches symposium

a. Ski Team and Out of Division coaches
b. 30 attendees last year 


11. Next Board Meeting:  Fri night Nov. 4, 7:00 PM Dinner 

12. General Session 9:00 AM, Nov 5 before the TD update
a. Elections terms up: J. Jett, G. Wright, B. Ghent

b. Election will be conducted by PJ Jenick 
13. Next Years' Schedule:

i. Clinics - Too early to schedule. Postpone to Nov. 4 meeting 

ii. Next year’s General Membership Meeting Location, Date & Time - Postpone to Nov. 4 meeting 

14. Old Business 
a. Race Packet Review.

a. C. Jett  reviewed some, Alice Black offered late and wasn't contacted. 
15. New Business – None
16. Adjourn – Motion by B. Ghent, Second by C. Hoss, Unanimous 
a. Adjourned at 6:50 PM 
